
   

 

IDC WASTE MANAGEMENT SERVICES TENDER - NOTICE TO BIDDERS 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL:  T09/03/19 FOR THE PROVISION OF WASTE 

MANAGEMENT SERVICES AT THE IDC HEAD OFFICE 

All bidders are requested to note the following amendments: 

1. The tender closing date and time has been extended and this tender will now 

close on Wednesday, 27 March 2019 at 12 noon.   

__________________________________________     

Please visit our website on www.idc.co.za/tenders  for more details or contact Joseph 

Phiri on 011 269 3810 or email: josephp@idc.co.za 
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